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February 25, 2022

Shen Yun Performing Arts,

Each year, Shen Yun revives the past 5,000 years of Chinese culture and brings beautiful song, music,
and dance to every corner of the world.

As a Member of Provincial Parliament, it is my honour to bring greetings to every single cast, crew, and
staff members involved in this eclectic performance. Congratulations on all your hard work.

As the spectacle awes us, we are reminded of Canada’s diversity and the important contributions the
Chinese community at large makes. Thank you for bringing us all together.

I wish Shen Yun continued success and to all distinguished guests an enjoyable performance.

Sincerely,

Mike Schreiner,
MPP for Guelph


